
KMTelecom marketing and sales manager Deb Manitz con-
ducted the first ceremonial coin toss at KMTelecom Stadium
Thursday night before the start of the girls K-M vs. Lourdes
soccer game. Marcia Nichols, customer service rep, and Deb
represented KMTelecom. Photo by Bob Abramson.

Congratulations on the Grand Opening of the
new stadium for boys and girls soccer and for
the first home football game scheduled for

Friday, September 9.

KMTelecom is proud to have partnered with the Kasson-Mantorville School District 
to renovate the current competition field into 

We feel this project is a communityasset that will increase extracurricularopportunities for youth for many years to come.


